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HALLOWEEN

9 WAYS TO 
MAKE 

HALLOWEEN 
SAFER

Halloween is a time for people young and old to enjoy a 
little mischief and mayhem. To make the holiday even more 
enjoyable, celebrants can heed a few tips to make 
Halloween as safe as it is pleasurable.

1. Use face paints instead of masks that obscure vision.

2. Wear reflective tape on costumes of dark colors for
trick-or-treating at night.

3. LED lights or glow sticks are a safer alternative to lit
candles. Some lights even flicker to offer the appeal of
candles.

4. Trick-or-treat in a group; never alone.

5. Take a planned route and don’t wander off the path.

6. Be sure costumes are not tripping hazards.

7. Costume on young children should be age-
appropriate and free of hazards, such as strings that can
strangle or small parts that can choke.

8. Stick to trick-or-treating in trusted neighborhoods.

9. Be extra-cautious of cars when walking at night.

Butlers Gifts & Pharmacy 
204  East Main Street

Clinton, NC 28328
(910)592-2111

Have A Safe Halloween

     Clinton and Roseboro Locations 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!

Butler & Faircloth Insurance
213 East Main Street

Clinton, NC
(910)592-2101

"Have A Safe Halloween"

Eastpark Cinema
 122 Southeast Blvd. Hwy 701 Business

Clinton, NC
www.eastparkcinema5.com

Have a Spooktacular Halloween!

Sheriff Jimmy 
Thornton

Safety First This 
Halloween

Senator Brent 
Jackson

Happy 
Halloween!!

"Have A Safe Halloween" Clinton Police Department
222 Lisbon Street, Clinton

(910)592-3105
"Stay Safe This Halloween"

HALLOWEENsafety
Halloween is more enjoyable 
when safety is part of the holiday
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Halloween Safety!
Wish everyone a 

"Happy Halloween"

 Have A Safe and Happy 

Halloween!!
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              Check us out at www.thesampsonweekly.com

Like us on Facebook and send us your scariest 
Halloween costumes

tag us on Facebook or email us your photos to 
info@thesampsonweekly.com


